
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

           22 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

RE: Important update regarding Year 6 into 7 induction.  
 

It is with regret that I am writing to inform you, that despite efforts to mitigate against and comply with COVID-19 
restrictions we will not be able to meet with either students or parents on the 29th and 30th June as we had 
previously intended.  
 

We understand and share the disappointment that this will cause the students, however we have adapted our 
plans, so that much of the opportunities and experiences that the students would have enjoyed this June, will be 
rescheduled for their start in September.  On the 2nd September, only year 7 and year 12 students will be in 
school, so that these years groups can maximise the opportunities for their induction.  
 

We are hopeful that we will be able to arrange a parents/carers meeting early in the Autumn term, providing a 
face-to-face opportunity to meet with both the tutors and the Headteacher.  In the meantime, we are planning a 
virtual forum, whereby parents and carers can put forward questions in advance.  This forum is scheduled for 
6pm on the 14th July, further details of how to participate will follow shortly.  
 

Please familiarise yourselves with the details currently provided by the Schools website, here you will find the 
school handbook, alongside other useful information for both you and your child. In the absence of a face to face 
meeting this term, we will shortly be uploading a message to each of the students from their tutors.  We hope 
that this will provide answers to most of the questions you and your child will undoubtedly have, until we meet 
the Students, Parents and Carers in the Autumn.  
 

https://www.warlinghamschool.co.uk/217/year-6-into-7-transition-support-for-september-2021  
 

As we are no longer able to meet face to face, we are also having to cancel the uniform sale due to take place at 
the school.  Uniform should instead be ordered direct from the Hewitt’s website.  
 

https://www.hewittsofcroydon.com/school-warlingham-school-75  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

 
 

Mr P  Seward  
Deputy Headteacher  
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